
15. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHTS OF WAY NAMES

The Board considered a report seeking approval for three new rights of way
names.

The Board resolved:

1. That St Jude’s Lane be approved for a new right of way off St Luke’s Street.

2. That Rifleman Lane be approved for a new right of way off Glenstrae Road.

3. That Thackers Quay be approved for a new cul-de-sac off Connall Street.


